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Republic of the Philippines L_// .
Department of Ehucation

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

September 13, 2024

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No.__ 1079 s. 2024

To: Schools Division Superintendents
School Heads
All Others Concerned

PROHIBITION ON THE UNAUTHORIZED USE OF NEAP OFFICIAL LOGO

1. This is in reference to DM-OUHROD-2024-1606 from Wilfredo E. Cabral,
Regional Director, Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Undersecretary for Human
Resource and Organizational Development, informing the field about the above-
captioned subject.

2.  All Regional Offices, Schools Division Offices, Schools, and all others concerned
are advised that only organizations and individuals explicitly authorized by NEAP
have permission to use its official logo. Thus, any organization, individual, or
website, without endorsement from NEAP, is prohibited from using the official logo
and/or claiming any form of connection or affiliation with NEAP.

3. This serves as reminder that NEAP is not accountable for any issues relative to
the accuracy, integrity, or quality of any material /content/information contained in
or appearing on websites, social media accounts, and other platforms, not officially
recognized by the Department.

4. For questions and concerns, please contact NEAP Quality Assurance Division,
through email neap.gadudeped.gov.ph or landline (02) 8633-7207/8635-4796

5 Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is directed.
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Department of Education

OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY
BUMAN RESOURCE AND ORGANIZATIDNAL DEVELOPMENT

MEMORANDUM
DM-OUHROD-2024- {u0b

TO

e

Regional Directors

Schools Division Superintendents
School Heads

All Others Concerped

FROM WILFREDQ E. RAL
Regional Director
Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Undersecretary for Humant Kesource

and Organizational Development

i

SUBJECT : PROHIBITION ON THE UNAUTHORIZED USE OF THE NEAP
OFFiCIAL LOGO

DATE : 20 August 2024

It has come to the attention of the Department that some grganizations are using the
oflicial logo of the National Edueators Academy of the Philippines [NEAP) without
authorization and permission,

In this regard, all Regional Offices, Schools Division Offices, Schools, and all others
concerned are advised (hat only organizations and individuads explicitly authorized
by NEAP have permission to usc its official loge. Thus, nny organization, individaal,
or website, without endorsement from NEAP, is prohibited from using the official logo
and/or claiming any form of connection or affiliation with NEAP.

In the same manner, this serves as a reminder that NEAP is not accountable for any
issues relaive fo the accuracy, iotegrity, or quality of any
material/contentfinformation contained in or appearing on websites, social media
accounts, and other platforms, not ofiicially recognized by the Department. Moreover,
NEAP expressly disclaims all Hability for damnges of any kind that may arise from
the use of any materialfcontent finformation obtained from said sources,

Should you have questions and concerns, please contact NEAP Quality Assurance
Division, through email nenn.nad@deped.cov.ph or landline {02} 8633-7207 f 8635-
§796.
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